
   Caring People  Quality Programs  Exceptional Service 

515 Clark Ave. 
Ames, IA 50010 
www.CityofAmes.org 

Planning & Housing Department 

MEMO 

515.239.5400  main 

To: Mayor and City Council 

From: Kelly Diekmann, Planning & Housing Director 

Date: May 24, 2022 

Subject: Rezoning of 802 Delaware Avenue- Zoning Agreement. 

On April 26, 2022, the City Council approved on first reading the rezoning of the 
.75-acre parcel at 802 Delaware Avenue to Residential Medium-Density with a 
Master Plan. The Master Plan limits the number of units on the site to no more 
than six, requires at least two separate and distinct buildings, and restricts the 
design of the units to townhomes.  

The City requires that to complete a rezoning with a Master Plan, a Zoning 
Agreement must be signed to by the property owner prior to the third reading of 
the rezoning ordinance. The applicant has delivered to staff the attached 
signed zoning agreement by the property owner in time for the third 
reading. 
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